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Janine is an executive coach specializing in career strategy and
personal branding for driven professionals' intent on taking the
next big step. Based in Perth, Australia, she has corporate and
private coaching experience spanning 23 countries. In addition,
she brings over 15 years of international business experience in
marketing and public relations and 13 years of coaching and
facilitation to her partnerships with global brands.

Her programs balance in-depth self-discovery with practical
laser-focused action to shape clarity, confidence and consistent
wins. She is both challenging and supportive and is sought out
by senior leaders for her no-BS style. An experienced panellist
and moderator, Janine is known for her high-energy personal
branding workshops that are delivered as stand-alone offerings
or woven into global MNC leadership programs.

Janine holds a Bachelor of Commerce from Curtin University of
Technology in Australia, a PCC Certification with the
International Coaching Federation (ICF), a Lambent International
Coaching Certification (ICC, EQA EMCC), certification as a
Neuro-Linguistics Programming Practitioner, Integrative
Enneagram Practitioner; Gallup Certified Strengths Coach and is
a Certified Walking Tall Personal Branding Associate. She has
recently returned to Australia following a seven-year career in
Asia with offices in Hong Kong and Singapore.
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Managing Director AsiaPac | Director AsiaPac | Asia Pacific Region HR Director | Partner | Senior Associate

GM Operations & Logistics | Independent Executive Director | MD Global Banks AsiaPac  
GM Health & Safety | Director of Consulting – Asia | CTO | CFO | CEO

KEY INDUSTRY EXPERIENCE

Banking
Finance
Recruitment
Property
Telco
Government
Consulting

Retail
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Hotels
Transport
Technology
Education
Entrepreneurs


